
Aberystwyth and Ceredigion Road Closures 

 

 

*** Owing to the Cycling Championships this coming weekend,  *** 
***               there are several road closures in our parish.                   *** 

 
Some roads in Aberystwyth Town Centre are permanently closed from 8am to 
8pm.  Other roads, both in the vicinity of the town centre and into more rural 
areas, will subject to ‘rolling roadblocks’ throughout the day. This will aDect 
transport to and from our churches.  
 
You may struggle to arrive/depart from Mass because the cycle route passes 
along the A487 Penparcau Road,  so please be prepared for delays. Please note 
the parish minibus will not be available this weekend.  I would suggest coming 
to the Vigil Mass on Saturday evening, if you are able. 
 
Please be reassured that if you intend to come to Mass, but are not physically 
able owing to the traDic restrictions, then you are not in any way at fault should 
you be unable to fulfil the obligation. No sin is incurred, but it would be of 
benefit to spend some time in prayer with your family at home, and to reflect 
on the readings of the day. 
 
1st Reading  Acts 12:1-11 
Psalm  Ps 34(33) 
2nd Reading  2 Timothy 4:6-8, 17-18 
Gospel   Matthew 16:13-19 
 
With all good wishes,  
Fr Liam Bradley. 
 


